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Survey of Swiss companies on payment methods 
SNB to launch own survey in 2021 

The Swiss National Bank is conducting an online survey this year of companies operating in 
Switzerland. The SNB will ask 2,000 companies to answer questions relating to payment 
methods, with a focus on cash. 

The aim of the survey is to obtain information on the use of cash and to identify any changes 
as early as possible. The questions will thus investigate the use and acceptance of various 
payment methods, motives for using cash as a store of value, and the supply and distribution 
of cash. 

The survey will be conducted in collaboration with the market research institution gfs.bern. 
The SNB will provide information on the results after they have been evaluated. 

All information regarding this survey is available on the SNB website. 
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